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Communications 

Premier Savikataaq re-commits to working with NTI  
 

June 22, 2018 
Iqaluit, NU                      

  
Premier Joe Savikataaq today released the following statement: 

 

“I was pleased to meet with Nunavut Tunngavik Inc. (NTI) President, Ms. Aluki Kotierk 

today to discuss the priorities and opportunities between our two organizations. 

 

Our meeting provided the opportunity to re-confirm the Government of Nunavut (GN)’s 

commitment to our Turaaqtavut mandate, and to discuss our areas of shared interest 

and responsibility, including post-secondary education and training, infrastructure and 

increasing Inuit employment. 

 

The GN and NTI have a long history of working together in the best interests of Inuit. I 

look forward to our continued partnership and collaboration to ensure we work 

effectively to serve Nunavummiut.”  
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